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June 17, 1968

Present: F. Elliott Burch
J. Wilmer Bowles
George R. Aud
Meeting convened at 1:30 p.m.

Metropolitan Commission

The Commissioners reviewed a letter from this agency regarding
employment of Mrs. Amanda Breig to replace Mrs. Stella McPherson
as secretary, and request to approve salary of $4,680 for Mrs.
Breig, an increase of $260 above the salary paid to Mrs. McPherson.
After some discussion, the Commissioners agreed unanimously to
approve the salary requested, but will send a letter to the Metro-
politan Commission concerning employing people at salaries higher
than stipulated for a given position, before a probationary period
is completed.

Lexington Park Library

The Commissioners approved Change Order #2, as approved by Mr. S.
Arthur, architect, in the amount of $110, to be paid to Mervell
M. Dean, Inc., to install picture molding in the multi-purpose
room of the library, as approved by Adm. Clark and the Library
Board.

Colony Sanitary District Petition

A letter will be sent to Mr. Joseph A. Mattingly informing him that
the Commissioners are giving this petition careful consideration
and will advise in the near future what restrictions and conditions
would be imposed if the Commissioners decide to approve same.

The remainder of the day was spent reviewing routine correspondence.

Meeting adjourned at 4:40 p.m.

Approved,

P e TSl

F. Elliott Burch






